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From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
I want to take this opportunity to thank our summer crew for all their hard work 
and dedication to getting our school in tip-top shape.  Thank you:  Mr. Jim, Mrs. 
Jody, Mrs. Nancy, Mr. Kevin and Mr. Teige - our school shines and sparkles     
because of all you! 
 

Remember that supply drop off will be on Monday, August 21 from                  
5:30 - 6PM.  This is a great opportunity for families to see the classroom, find 
the students desks, and middle school to find their lockers.  Then you are invited 
to our annual Back to School Dinner on our playground.  A big thank you to 
Home and School for providing dinner for our families and staff.  Please bring 
your chairs and your appetite! 
 

Our first day of school is fast approaching.  I am inviting all K- 8th grade parents 
to meet me on the playground starting at 7:45 for fellowship.  We will have 
backdrops available for all those First Day of School pictures.  This is also a great 
opportunity for families to see our drop-off and pickup procedures in                
action.  Prior to the students going into the building, we will join in prayer to 
celebrate the first day of school! 
 

Our PreK AM families will meet Mrs. Munkres and Mrs. Erickson at the door on 
the southwest corner of the school (which is on the back side of the school on 
29th street).  They, too, will have photo opportunities outside  
of their classrooms. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 

8/17    6:00 PM Advisory Board Meeting 
 

8/20    6:30 PM HSCS Swim Night 
 

8/21    5:30—7:00 PM Back-to-School Picnic 
     & Supply Drop-off 
 

8/23    8:00 AM First Day of School 
 

8/25    9:15 AM All School Mass at OLL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On the calendar 

August 25h 

Class Ministers for Mass 

All Schools 
 

I am confident of this very thing, that He who began a 
good work in you will perfect it until  

the day of Christ Jesus. 

         Philippians 1:6 

 

The end is not the goal for everyday life.     

The journey is! 

Where you are today is where God wants you. 

Wednesday, August 23rd 





EVENTS 



Our Non-Profit Night was a success!   

Thank you to all who braved the heat to attend. 

Will have a total that we raised next week. 

 




